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Aaron Stevenson

From: Aaron Stevenson <police@eternalvigilance.net>
Sent: Monday, November 27, 2023 12:25 PM
To: 'Mark Fowler'
Subject: RE: FOIA request for records

Can you please upload the file to my Dropbox? 
 
hƩps://www.dropbox.com/scl/fo/42gk4yvh2u78hmkls34cp/h?rlkey=aw3eir9iaoplf2usi51dwmwv2&dl=0 
 
- Aaron 
 

From: Mark Fowler <MFowler@hsc.edu>  
Sent: Monday, November 27, 2023 10:46 AM 
To: Aaron Stevenson <police@eternalvigilance.net> 
Subject: RE: FOIA request for records 
 
The file size is 50.2 MB. 
 
 
 

 

Thomas M. Fowler 
Director of Public Safety and Chief of Police 
Hampden-Sydney College 
PO Box 151, Hampden-Sydney, VA 23943 
(434) 223-6668  •   www.hsc.edu  
 

Forming good men and good citizens 

 

From: Aaron Stevenson <police@eternalvigilance.net>  
Sent: Monday, November 27, 2023 9:33 AM 
To: Mark Fowler <MFowler@hsc.edu> 
Subject: RE: FOIA request for records 
 
What's the size of the file? I could also accept the record through a Dropbox file request or something along those lines. 
 
- Aaron 
 

From: Mark Fowler <MFowler@hsc.edu>  
Sent: Monday, November 27, 2023 8:59 AM 
To: Aaron Stevenson <police@eternalvigilance.net> 
Subject: RE: FOIA request for records 
 
Mr. Stevenson, 
I have aƩempted to send the record requested to this email address and it will not accept the file size associated with 
the record. I had the same problem the last Ɵme you requested. If you would like to receive a hard copy of this file by 
mail please let me know and I will provide you an esƟmate of the cost to do so. 
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Thanks You 
 
 
 

 

Thomas M. Fowler 
Director of Public Safety and Chief of Police 
Hampden-Sydney College 
PO Box 151, Hampden-Sydney, VA 23943 
(434) 223-6668  •   www.hsc.edu  
 

Forming good men and good citizens 

 

From: Aaron Stevenson <police@eternalvigilance.net>  
Sent: Sunday, November 26, 2023 5:51 PM 
To: Mark Fowler <MFowler@hsc.edu> 
Subject: FOIA request for records 
 
Pursuant to the Virginia Freedom of InformaƟon Act (Virginia Code §2.2-3700 et seq.), I request the policy manual of the 
Hampden-Sydney College Department of Security and Police.  
 
If the requested records exist in electronic form, I ask that they be supplied in that format to this e-mail address. I ask 
that all fees for this request be waived, because the disclosure of the requested informaƟon is in the public interest and 
will contribute significantly to the public's understanding of a law enforcement organizaƟon. If you intend to impose any 
fees, I ask that you supply a cost esƟmate prior to the producƟon of any records. 
 
Sincerely,  
Aaron Stevenson  
Vinton, VA 


